
KPRB Columbia gaoadcasting System Affiliate iliate 

®ADCAST9 INC. 
STUDIOS 605 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BUILDING 

GREAT YTAI Y.S. MONTANA. 

December 17, 1944 

Norman L. Maguire 
1210 E. Grand 
Albuquerque, N. M. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter is to verify your reception of 
KFBB Friday December 8th 1944 from 7:00 PM 
to 7:15 PM M.W.T. 

We thank you for your letter, and hope that 
we may again count you among our many 
listeners. 

Very truly yours, 
BUTTREY BROADCAST IN . 

By 
r'ilbur L. Myh "e 
Chief Engineer 


